DLR Group

Architecture Engineering Planning interiors

1128 Lincoln Mall, Suite 103
Lincoln, NE 68508

Dear Mr. Willeke,

Thank you for coming to speak to our employees at DLR group. We received positive feedback from our
employees, They both enjoyed and learned at your workshop. They also saw great value in having the
personal education sessions after the workshop where they could discuss their personat financial

situations privately.

The workshap was done without solicitation and without cost to the company.,

We lock forward to having more workshops in the future,
Sincerely,

Brenda Dirks
Administrative Assistant

Lineosi and tocations worldwide
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